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        Department of Parks and Recreation
To:          Robert Baldwin, City Manager
From:
 Kristen Jones, Director of Parks and Recreation
Cc:
 Mayor Flury, Vice Mayor Grace, Commissioner McElyea, Commissioner Castro, and                 Commissioner Duke

  
Date:
  January 12, 2012

Subject:   Beach Maintenance Agreement
 _______________________________________________________________

The Beach Maintenance Contract between the City of Dania Beach and the City of Hollywood will expire on January 31, 2012. The new agreement will provide the same scope of services of daily beach grooming and trash removal.
The new agreement shall be for 8 months commencing on February 1, 2012 terminating on September 30, 2012. Upon mutual agreement to terminate by either party, there is a 60 day written notice clause in the agreement to terminate.
We are now pricing equipment to perform our own in house beach maintenance and will be preparing a Capital Improvement requests to purchase equipment for fiscal year 2013.

Thank you,

Kristen Jones, Director of Parks and Recreation
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